



Year 2 Trip To Park Hall Farm

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of Year 2's topics about "Living Things and Their Habitats", we have booked a visit to the Park Hall Farm on Wednesday 4th June 2025.

We will be leaving school at 9:00am and hope to return by 3:00pm. Children can wear their own clothes, but as we will be walking around the Farm, sensible footwear is required in case it is muddy. Depending on the weather a sun hat, sun cream (this will need to be applied before school) and a waterproof jacket may be needed. Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please, (children who are entitled to free school meals will have a packed lunch provided for them). We encourage all children to bring a water bottle with them.

The cost of the visit is £25.00 per child, for entrance to the Farm and the coach journey. Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child's class teacher no later than Monday 5th May 2025, you can either make payment online or come to the main school office and pay by card. Unfortunately, we no longer accept CASH.